We have enjoyed the chance to play with our primary 7 buddy’s outside and worked with them in a playground scavenger hunt. 

We discussed emotions that we feel in school and what makes us happy.


Literacy
· This week we have been looking at the sound ‘ch’ and created an impressive word-bank of ‘ch’ words, including Mrs Lynch!
· We looked at different punctuation we might find in writing including full stops, exclamation marks and question marks.

French
· We have been practising counting in French to 10 and now we are getting so good at it we are trying up to 15.

Please could homework jotters and reading books be brought into school on Tuesday. Next weeks homework will be uploaded to the website and handed out to the class on Wednesday 22nd September. On Tuesdays to Thursdays we will use their reading books/ yellow reading records in class if these could please come into school with the children on these days. Have a lovely Monday holiday!

Many thanks for all your support,
Mrs Lynne Lynch

l.lynch2@mgfl.net
This week we enjoyed a mini topic on superheroes.

We designed and then created villains to match our superhero puppets.

We had a go at making our own superhero masks.

Maths and Numeracy
· This week we have been learning about how we can sort information into groups. We used venn diagrams to sort out some stripy and spotty sweets. For the stripy and spotty sweets we came up with a great solution!
· We have been practising finding missing numbers in a number line.
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